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June 2, 2025 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Columbia City Council will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 18, 2025, at 
6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the City Hall, 1840 Second Street, Columbia City, 
Oregon.  The purpose of the hearing is to gather public testimony relating to a proposal 
to increase water rates by approximately 15%, sewer rates by approximately 5%, and to 
adjust the commercial and industrial sewer usage fees based upon recent winter water 
usage history.  If approved, the new rates will become effective on June 26, 2025. 
 
Information about the proposal is available for public inspection at City Hall, Monday 
through Friday, during regular business hours.  Written input will be accepted until 4 
p.m. on the date of the hearing and written and oral input will be accepted during the 
public hearing.   
 
 
 
Please publish in the Spotlight on Friday, June 13, 2025. 


